
Sarah*, a new immigrant to Canada, came to us for help
with her pregnant cat, Mittens*. Despite the big move,
Sarah wanted to ensure that Mittens was spayed and well
taken care of. But a few days before the surgery, Mittens
gave birth! 

Our wonderful veterinary team was able to assist Sarah
and provide her with information on how to care for a new
mom with kittens. Both mom and kittens are now doing
well, and pur Pet Food Bank supplied Sarah with some
resources to assist them their growth and happiness. 

Sarah also came in with her male cat, Socks*, to have him
neutered. 

752 
Surgeries Performed 

1,416 
Wellness and Preventative
Service Appointments Provided 

Helping Breeze in a Jiffy

Our friends at Toronto Veterinary
Emergency Hospital (TVEH) reached
out to us when a dog came through
their doors with pyometra.

It was an emergency situation, but
sadly Breeze*’s pet parents could not
afford his surgery, so they asked us if
we could help them out.

Our Public Veterinary Service team
reached out to Breeze’s pet parents
within an hour, and Breeze had his
successful surgery the next day. 

*Names have been changed

Mari gets Lifesaving Surgery
Michael* immigrated to Canada a few weeks ago, and when he arrived his pup Mari*
started to feel sick. He brought her to a nearby vet hospital named Beaches Animal
Hospital who told Michael that Mari likely had a pyometra and needed surgery. 

Michael could not afford the surgery and asked if he could purchase some antibiotics to
buy him some time to save up the money- unfortunately, the surgery needed to happen
as soon as possible. Beaches Animal Hospital reached out to us asking if we could perform
surgery for Mari- we were able to accommodate them and the cost of this surgery was
waived under our subsidy program. Now Mari is back at home and happy with Michael!
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287
TNR Surgeries Provided 

Our Trap Neuter Return
(TNR) program, ensures
that community cats are
given support to improve
their wellness so they can
live whole and healthy
lives. This service is
provided free of charge to
caretakers.

This includes $60,467.51 worth of
public subsidy that was provided
during the months of July, August and
September. 

Subsidy funding helps make essential
veterinary care more affordable, which
in turns helps more pet parents in our
community care for their pets and
keep more families together.  

This also includes $11,726.781
worth of public subsidy that as
provided. 

These appointments include
microchipping,  flea and tick
preventatives, vaccinations,
euthanasia, and Heartworm
prophylaxis. 
 

Mittens and her Kittens
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